
 
Sports Fun Afternoons!!! 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
This year we will be holding two Sports Fun afternoons: 
 

 Foundation Stage: Monday 25th June 2018 (PM) 
 

 Year 1 and Year 2: Wednesday 27th June 2018 (PM) 
 

 
Please remember:  
 All children will need full P.E. kits in school: 

Shorts 
T-shirt 
Trainers 

 All children to have sunhats if it’s sunny  
 Sun-cream applied (if sunny!) 
 We will provide children with a drink but please ensure that water bottles are in school 

as well. 
 You are invited to come along and support your child on either the Monday 

(Foundation Stage) or Wednesday (Key Stage 1). Gates will open at 1.30pm 
for a 1.45pm start. 

 Children will come back into school after their last event and can be collected by you 
from their usual place. 

 
There will be a list of children’s names in the office window prior to both afternoons for you to 
find out where your child will be for their first event. 

 
We will send out a text if we have to cancel due to the weather. 

 
We look forward to seeing you all, 

Northfield Infant School 
 
 
 

 


